
LOS ANGELES PACIFIC 
UNIVERSITY 

February 6, 2024 

Dr. Harriet B. Nembhard 
President 
Harvey Mudd College 
301 Platt Blvd. 
Claremont, CA 91711 

Dear Dr. Nembhard, 

Office of the President 

Warn1 congratulations on your appointment as the sixth president of Harvey Mudd College! 

Though, regrettably, Tam unable to attend the inaugural events at Harvey Mudd College on 
February 29, lam confident that your inauguration will be an inspiration for all who are 
privileged to be in attendance. As you continue to champion the college's mission, may your 
inspirational leadership guide your faculty, staff� and students to thrive, realize significant 
accomplishments, and to truly make a positive impact on society. 

Sincerely, 

�.�D L 
J �eynolds� ;;;;s 
Prest'dent 

Los Angeles Pacific University 

300 North Lone Hill Avenue, #200 I San Dimas, California 91773 I (626) 857-2450 I lapu.edu 




